Municipal Water District

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Casitas Municipal Water District Board of Directors will
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 3:00 p.m., at Casitas Municipal
Water District, 1055 Ventura Avenue, Oak View, CA 93022 to hear input from the public
regarding increasing the compensation authorized to be paid to the Board of Directors by
5%. The last increase was in May 2015.



